
[bookmark: _GoBack]ASHFORD AND DISTRICT ROAD RUNNING CLUB
Committee meeting agenda 01/07/20 at 8PM
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Committee Members:
	Anthony Brown
	Sue Reader
	Robin Butler

	Becks Macey
	Ricky Hickman
	Adrian Beresford

	Verity Dunbar
	Rhian Shrimplin
	Karine Reid



	Time
	Item
	Notes pre-meeting
	Minutes and action (who/when)

	7.30
	Treasurers report
	RB



	£4686.60
Finally got money from Barry!!
Accountant meeting – doesn’t include £300 for auditing of accounts.

	7.35
	Membership update
	RH – members still to renew (access to club page)



	6 people haven’t renewed - chasing them up.
Confident at least 2 will renew
Deferred members to re-join by Oct. 1 person isn’t
RH to contact VD to sort Facebook page and take old members off.

	7.40
	Club update
	All Committee – group runs (Spond working really well)
                 






Sandyacres re-opening

	Spond really useful for members - more flexibility for runs.
Need to consider when we reopen properly and focus again on Tuesday and Thursday evenings.
Still use it for leaders to post what type of training run they are doing and which members will want to join them.

Hesitant for re-opening by Ann-Marie saying it is too soon and they haven’t put plans in place for social distancing.
A&D to carry on as we are until we can go back to normal.

	7.50
	Social update
	RS – Lenham run (end of August + bbq) 










Awards night



Marathon buses    

Belgium trip                                      
	Nice to try and keep this going 
27th August – run the Lenham route and have bbq on outside space at Sandyacres. 
Is that date too dark?
Committee chose 13th August as the date due to light.
If no bbq then maybe use the Wheel as a stop for drinks instead of a bbq?
RS to put a save the date on FB and Spond – finer details to be confirmed at future meetings.

Still waiting for confirmation of when we can have this due to us being a large group social gathering.

Still waiting further details.

Belgium trip still waiting for news on travel and whether the race in going ahead.
Post a save the date in case it goes ahead.


	8pm
	AOB
	AB – 5/10 miler



	Barry planning on opening entries in next couple of weeks.
Further plans to be confirmed about set up for the actual race. Barry expects a good uptake of tickets sales.

RunBritain not allowing events until the end of July. Possibility that smaller events may be able to go ahead from August but not bigger races.

All agreed to pay for another year for the timing app £40.



Apologies:  KR
DONM:  06/08/2020	



